
 

 

 

DEO Communiqué 
 

Date: December 23, 2014 

To: CareerSource Florida and Regional Workforce Boards 

From: Lois A. Scott, Chief, Bureau of One-Stop and Program Support 

Subject:  Providing the Office of Federal Contract Compliance Programs (OFCCP) Information 
Regarding Federal Contractor Compliance with the Mandatory Job Listing Requirements 

Purpose 

This communiqué transmits Training and Employment Notice (TEN) 15-14 which notifies career centers of 
their responsibility to provide the Office of Federal Contract Compliance Programs (OFCCP) with 
information regarding whether Federal contractors are in compliance with the mandatory job listing 
requirements of the Vietnam Era Veterans' Readjustment Assistance Act (VEVRAA) of 1974, as amended.   

Action Required 

This information should be shared with staff and other interested parties who process and post job orders.  

Authority  

The United States Department of Labor 

http://wdr.doleta.gov/directives/corr_doc.cfm?DOCN=3490

